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Sൾඏൾඇඍൾൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ 
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This is my beloved Son, with 

whom I am well pleased; listen 
to him. 

 
Matthew 17:5 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 

 
Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, Layla 
Renee Brady, child of James and Taylor Brady, baptized in 
Christ on July 23, 2023, at Queen of All Saints Church.  
 
May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Layla Renee, and 
may God watch over and cherish this child whom God has 
blessed with the grace of Baptism.  



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207  
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
17ඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 

“We know that all things work for good for those who love God, who 
are called according to his purpose.”  -  Rਏ਍ਁ਎ਓ 8:28 
 
Do you really trust God?  Do you really believe that God will provide all 
that you need?  Faith is a challenge for everyone at times.  Putting our 
trust in God, in everything we do, in good times and in bad, means that 
God’s plan for our lives may be quite different than what we planned.  
When one door closes, another one opens.  Trust in God, His plan is 
always better.   

 

Monday, July 31 - St. Ignatius of Loyola 
 Exodus 32:15-24, 30-34/Matthew 13:31-35 
     6:15 a.m. Ron Arconati (Birthday) 
     8:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
Tuesday, August 1 - St. Alphonsus Liguori 
 Exodus 33:7-11; 34:5-9, 28/Matthew 13:36-43 
 6:15 a.m.                    Vincent & Rose Arconati (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†) 
Wednesday, August 2 - St. Eusebius of Vercelli, St. Peter Julian Eymard 
 Exodus 34:29-35/Matthew 13:44-46 
 6:15 a.m. Annette Bright (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Betty & Jim Ryan (†) 
Thursday, August 3  
 Exodus 40:16-21, 34-38/Matthew 13:47-53 
 6:15 a.m.                     Tim Kurt 
     8:15 a.m.  Julius Goede (†) 
Friday, August 4  - St. John Vianney 
 Leviticus 23:1, 4-11, 15-16, 27, 34-37/Matthew 13:54-58 
 6:15 a.m. Vic Zuccarelo (†)    
     8:15 a.m. James & Marilee Cassidy (†)  
Saturday, August 5 - The Dedication of the Basilica of St. Mary Major 
 Leviticus 25:1, 8-17/Matthew 14:1-12 
 8:15 a.m. Ferd Bast (†) 
 5:00 p.m. Alan Zeman (†)  
Sunday, August 6 - The Transfiguration of the Lord 
 Daniel 7:9-10, 13-14/2 Peter 1:16-19/Matthew 17:1-9 
     7:30 a.m.           Louis Cliffe (†) 
 9:00 a.m. Anneliese Hill (†) 
   10:30 a.m.              Helen Chiodini (†) 
 12:00 Noon For the People 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 



 

 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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Dear Parishioners, 
 

     A little girl walked to and from school daily.  Though the weather that morning 
was questionable and clouds were forming, she made her daily trek to elementary 
school.  As the afternoon progressed, the winds whipped up, along with thunder and 
lightning.  The mother of the little girl fled concerned that her daughter would be 
frightened as she walked home from school and she herself feared that the electrical 
storm might harm her child. 
 

     Following the roar of thunder, lightning, like a flaming sword, would cut through the sky.  Full of concern, 
the mother quickly got into her car and drove along the route to her child’s school.  As she did so, she saw her 
little girl walking along, but at each flash of lightning, the child would stop, look up and smile.  Another and 
another were to follow quickly and with each the girl would look at the streak of light and smile. 
 

     When the mother’s car drew up beside the child she lowered the window and called to her, “What are you 
doing?  Why do you keep stopping?”  The child answered, “I am trying to look pretty.  God keeps taking my 
picture.” 
 

     The moral of the story?  Keep smiling as you face the storms of life.  God will keep blessing you. 
 

     So, I’m trying to smile as I face this storm in my life, as I leave this special parish.  When it was first made 
known to me that Archbishop Rozanski was thinking of transferring me we were still in the Season of Lent 
and August seemed far away.  When it was first announced to you that Fr. Detwiler and I were receiving new 
assignments it was May 27 and it would be nearly an entire summer before the move.  Now, as I write this, it’s 
just six days.  As you read this, it’s just one night.  The effective date of transfer came quickly, like a storm 
that forms quickly and with haste darkens the sky.  Still, I smile. 
 

     In my first column in this bulletin, dated August 11, 2019, I wrote this: 
 

All through my life, and especially in the priesthood, I have been blessed 
incredibly by God.  From the people in all the places I served I have been loved, 
inspired, and uplifted by their faith, service, and prayer.  God has been very 
good to me.  I’m confident the same blessings, and more, will come to me at this 
parish.  Already, I am impressed with all that goes on here.  This is a busy place!  
I look forward to joining with you in service of God and in manifesting the 
Kingdom of God in our little corner of His world.  Please pray for me as I begin 
this assignment.  Of course, I am praying for you. 
 

     I am so grateful that you answered my request by praying for me during these last four years.  I thank God 
for the opportunity to have been stationed here and, true to my experience in other assignments, I have been 
incredibly blessed by you.  It’s like this - while walking along a deserted beach, a holy man found a pearl.  A 
poor woman saw him pick it up and asked him to give it to her.  The holy man did so cheerfully.  The woman 
went off, singing for joy.  She was now wealthy.  A week later, the woman reappeared and returned the pearl 
to the man, saying, “Give me that which is more valuable than the pearl.  Give me that which enabled you to 
give the pearl to me so cheerfully.” 
 

     These past four years you have given me “that,” that special, beautiful, extraordinary grace which is hard to 
encapsulate in only one word.  You have given me “that” and I thank you from the bottom of my heart. 
 

     Now I entrust you to Fr. Murphy, Fr. D’Amico and Fr. Hopmeir.  You’ll be in good hands and they will 
share the goodness of Christ with you.  Please pray for them. 
         
   May God bless you always, 
       
   Fr. Hambrough 



 

 

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Aൽඏൾඋඍංඌൾඋඌ 
 

     Please patronize our advertisers who generously 
supply our Sunday bulletins and our parish Guide 
Book & Directory.  Our bulletin advertising 
representative is Iris Mitchell of LPI, and she sells 
ads for our weekly bulletin.  Call Iris at 800-950-
9952, ext. 2495 or email: imitchell@4LPI.com.  Her 
contact information is also printed on the back page 
of the bulletins every week.   
Thank you for your support! 
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Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 
 

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  July 30 
    1:00 p.m.   Baptism - Church 
    1:00 p.m.   Instructional Basketball games-  
             Limbach Hall 
    7:15 p.m.   Life Teen - Youth Ministry  
             Center 
 

Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  July 31 
             No Events Scheduled 
 

Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: August 1 
    9:00 a.m.   Eucharistic Adoration -  
             Church 
    7:00 p.m.   Devotions - Church 
    7:00 p.m.   SVDP Holy Couponers -  
             School Basement 
 

Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: August 2 
             SVDP - Annv Committee Mtg-  
             Church Hall 
 

Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  August 3 
     6:00 p.m.   Intramural Basketball - 
             Limbach Hall 
    7:15 p.m.   Two+ - Youth Ministry Center 
 

Fඋංൽൺඒ:  August 4 
    9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies SVDP Cage -  
             School Basement 
    4:00 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices -Gym 
 

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: August 5 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph -  
              Church Hall  
    8:00 a.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices-Gym 
    6:15 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices-Gym 
    9:30 a.m.   QAS Kindergarten Play Date -  
             QAS Playground      

Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Jerry Claywell 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Tony Dedic 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Bill Kerbler 
Steve Kohner 
Steve Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 

Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Tim Rafferty 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 
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PSR Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
   

     The Parish School of Religion (PSR) at Queen of 
All Saints is accepting registrations for the 2023-
2024 school year. Our PSR program meets on 
Wednesday evenings from 6:00-7:15pm.   
     We will be having a Welcome Back to PSR Mass 
on Wednesday, August 30th at 6pm in Church.  PSR 
classes will begin the following week on 
Wednesday, September 6th from 6:00-7:15pm. 
If would like more information, please contact 
Leanne Buback at bubackl@qasstl.org.  

Uඇංൿඈඋආ/Eඊඎංඉආൾඇඍ Rൾඍඎඋඇඌ 
 

    Mark your calendars for uniform and equipment 
returns: 
Monday, July 31st - return for baseball/softball/golf 
AND exchanges. 
Thursday, August 10th - return for baseball/
softball/golf  AND exchanges. 
 

     Anytime between 5:30-8:00 p.m. on all dates. 

W.I.N.G.S. 
(Wංൽඈඐඌ/Wංൽඈඐൾඋඌ Iඇ Nൾൾൽ  

Gൺඍඁൾඋංඇ඀ Sඈർංൺඅඅඒ) 
 

     Widows/Widowers mark your calendar for 
August 11th at 5 PM to join the W.I.N.G.S for 
a  Barbecue Pork Steak dinner: 
PLACE:  the Oakville Elks Club,  
ADDRESS: 2726 Oakville Elk Lane off Koch Rd.   
COST: The cost is $10 for the meal and there is an  
   additional cost for drinks.   
ENTERTAINMENT: After lunch, the game “Show  
   Me the Money” can be played for $20. 
RSVP: Contact Clara Turk 314-846-5357 or  
   Mae Lupo 314-846-8538 if you can join us.  

 
QAS Pඋංൾඌඍ Wൾඅർඈආൾ Pൺඋංඌඁ Nං඀ඁඍ Oඎඍ 

 
WHEN:    Saturday, August 26th 
         6:00 - 9:30 p.m. 
WHERE:  QAS Concession and Playground Lot 
 
· Food and Drink will be available for purchase at 

a nominal fee. 
· Entertainment includes a Live Band and a 

Magician Show 
· You may want to bring your own lawn/bag chair.  

Seating is limited. 
 
Come and welcome Fr. Murphy, Fr. D’Amico, and 
Fr. Hopmeir to the QAS community.  Enjoy some 
food, fun, and fellowship. 

CYC Sඈർർൾඋ ൺඇൽ Vඈඅඅൾඒൻൺඅඅ Rൾൿൾඋൾൾඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 
    

     Referees are needed for the upcoming fall season. 
Visit these websites for more information on how to 
register and for upcoming clinics:   
 

Archdiocese of St. Louis - CYC (teamsideline.com) 
 

https://teamsideline.com/sites/archstl/content/17/
Officials 
 

The contacts are:  
 

Volleyball: Dana Kiley, kileyfamily2007@gmail.com 

Soccer: Kelly Picha, kellyjv19@aol.com  
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Nൾඐආൺඇ Cൾඇඍൾඋඌ 
 
     College students and parents of college students 
connect with your Newman Center and campus 
ministry before you leave for college.   The Newman 
Centers are NOT notified by universities that 
Catholic students are on campus so many college 
students never locate their Catholic ministry or 
church at all. Your assistance is greatly needed to 
help our young people stay close to their faith and 
grow in their relationship with Our Lord.  It is 
through their connection with their college Catholic 
community that they will be able to make good 
Catholic friends, continue their formation and grow 
as they discern what direction God has for their 
lives.   Please enter the student’s information in the 
NewmanConnection: 
http://newmanconnection.com/ so the student is 
notified of Newman Center’s activities.  
 
  The Serra Club of St Louis 
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Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 
 

 
 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 
 

 
 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 
 

Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, 
Leo James McMullen, child of Alex and Lauren 
McMullen, baptized in Christ on July 23, 2023, at 
Queen of All Saints Church.  
 
May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Leo 
James, and may God watch over and cherish this child 
whom God has blessed with the grace of Baptism.  

Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, 
Aleah Rose Kurt, child of Jacob and Brooke Kurt,    
baptized in Christ on July 23, 2023, at Queen of All 
Saints Church.  
 
May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Aleah 
Rose, and may God watch over and cherish this child 
whom God has blessed with the grace of Baptism.  

Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, 
Miles Lee Halloran, child of Nicholas and Lauren       
Halloran, baptized in Christ on July 23, 2023, at Queen 
of All Saints Church.  
 
May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Miles Lee, 
and may God watch over and cherish this child whom 
God has blessed with the grace of Baptism.  
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Fඋඈආ Fඋ. Jඈඌൾඉඁ Dൾඍඐංඅൾඋ 
 

     “So they collected them, and filled twelve wicker baskets with fragments 

from the five barley loaves that had been more than they could eat.” (John 

6:13). This verse comes at the end of the story in John’s Gospel where    

Jesus fed 5,000 people from 5 barley loaves and 2 fish.  Jesus fed such a 

great crowd of people….out of nothing.  We might think that is pretty    

generous, and yet in this last verse we learn that there is still so much left 

over, even after all the people have eaten and have been satisfied.  We hear 

that Jesus is not just a Savior who merely provides the bare minimum for 

His people, but He gives lavishly and in great abundance. 
 

     I can’t help but think of this story when I look back at the last 2 years serving as a priest here at Queen of 

All Saints.  It was such an absolute surprise to read my letter after walking on the front steps of the Cathedral, 

only minutes after being ordained a priest.  I thought QAS was the last place I would ever be assigned, and 

somehow, that assignment was chosen for me.  Although it was extremely confusing, I knew QAS is an   

amazing parish, and I was very excited to serve here.  I have been thinking especially of this story in John 6 

because I came to this parish after 9 years in seminary formation.  After imagining hypothetical situations and 

considering what I would do if I were a priest in all types of situations.  I had looked forward to priesthood for 

so many years, and it is natural for my imagination to try to visualize how wonderful priesthood would be one 

day.  I have to say, after just 2 short years being a priest here….all of my thoughts about priesthood were a 

total and complete understatement.  My experience serving you all as your spiritual father has been better than 

I could have ever imagined.  I have absolutely loved all the time I got to spend around school (and trolling on 

your kids and acting like I am going to steal their lunch), in youth group, RCIA, Knights of Columbus, and so 

many other organizations.  You all have been so generous to me, and supported me with your actions and your 

prayer.  I have loved being your spiritual father, thank you all for having such a huge impact on my life in my 

first priestly assignment. 
 

     So……we know that God is a God of abundance.  We see that when we look back at how He has provided 

for us in the past, and we can look around and see that in the present.  Let that be the source of our confidence 

in the future.  We can walk forward in trust, not because we have it all figured out, but because of who God is 

and how He Loves us.  Thank you so much for being an instrument of God’s Love for me these past 2 years.  

You have changed me, and I love you all.  And this will ALWAYS be the first place where I was known as 

“Father.”  And I am so grateful for all that God has given me, and I am confident that there is still so much 

more in store. 
 

     Fr. Joseph Detwiler 
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Aඎ඀ඎඌඍ 5-6 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. D’Amico Bev Brynda 
Bill Brynda 

Mike Serati 
Bev Brynda 
Bill Brynda 

7:30 a.m. Fr. D’Amico Barbara 
Mantia 
Jeff Kuchno 
 

Kay Madras 
Mike Madras 
Rich Winkler 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Murphy Matt Giegling 
Laurie Dulle 
 

Kathy Hoehl 
Barry Smith 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Hopmeir Ed Murphy 
Sherry 
Murphy 

Dave Little 
Ray Hapak 
Michelle Hapak 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Murphy Christine 
Redford 

Teresa Walsh 
Luke Walsh 

  Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 
 Faith Direct 

 
07/15/23 

Offertory 
 

07/23/23 

WeShare 
 

07/23/23 

Offertory  $1,535.00  $ 10,158.00 $   6,345.64 

Loose     $      653.00  

Capital Improvement  $      160.00  

Tuition Assistance  $        65.00 $        25.00 

 St. Vincent de Paul  $    25.00   $      460.00 $      155.00 

Peter’s Pence  $        85.00  

Assumption  $        90.00  

 
Nൾඐ Pൺඋංඌඁංඈඇൾඋඌ 

 
Let’s welcome the following two new families to Queen of All Saints parish:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  Bill Wolk                   Brandon and Vanessa May with their son, Jackson,  
                                              and their dog, Frankie. 
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To guarantee your quarter-zip shirt 
size please register by August 1st. 



 

 

Sൾඏൾඇඍൾൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ                                                Jඎඅඒ 30, 2023                   



 

 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                        Jඎඅඒ 30, 2023                   
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Queen of All Saints Church, Oakville, MO              A 4C 01-4125

Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

Since
1948

4th Generation of 
Service Excellence

Certified by 

The National Institute for 
Automotive Excellence

Look Up to Us For All Your Automotive Needs
Sit In Our Workshop and Watch Us Transform Your Car

True Car Concierge Service, serving one car at a time.

NORTH STAR 
AUTOMOTIVE

314-609-0237

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495


